
KGC Veterans Newsletter 

This is prepared every month and posted on the KGC website. To access this publication, go 

to Golf on the KGC homepage and scroll down to Vets Golf. The last two newsletters will be 

there for perusal. A hard copy is also displayed on the KGC Vets noticeboard in the 

downstairs foyer as well as the noticeboard in the Women’s locker room. If any member has 

any news worthy of inclusion, contact Rob Jaeger (0438195029) 


